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Bourns Discontinues SPT Range of DC/DC Converters

Due to a lack of revenue, Bourns has decided to discontinue the SPT range of DC/DC converters.
The last time buy date is June 29, 2007, with a last shipment date of November 2, 2007.

Bourns is willing to work with customers to negotiate an appropriate end-of-life purchase for the 
discontinued Bourns® products.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this action. The affected part numbers, without specials,
are listed below:

SPT5504C
SPT5504C-LF
SPT5504C-A3
SPT5504CL
SPT5504Q
SPT5504Q-LF
SPT5204Q
SPT5204QL 

S W I T C H  P O W E R  P R O D U C T S

SWP0714

http://bourns.com/pdfs/SPT5204QL_021115.pdf
http://bourns.com/pdfs/SPT5204Q_021115.pdf
http://bourns.com/pdfs/SPT5504Q_021115.pdf
http://bourns.com/pdfs/SPT5504CL_021115.pdf
http://bourns.com/pdfs/SPT5504C_021115.pdf



